\ SCHOOL OF NUCLEAR ENGINEERING

Date:  October 18, 2018
To: The Faculty of the College of Engineering

From: School of Nuclear Engineering

Re: Fast Track EFD 52-19

Course: NUCL 59700 — Nuclear Engineering Project I

Reason: Adding distance education to NUCL 597 will permit students in Purdue
Engineering Online to take the course for their degree in Fall, Spring and Summer
semesters.
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